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From: Todd Gleason <tgstarre@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:52 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Please vote yes on HB2004

There is a housing crisis in Oregon, particularly in Portland, where I live. Due to numerous factors, housing and 
rental prices are skyrocketing, and wages are not keeping up with these steep increases. It is already difficult for 
low and middle income families to find stable and affordable housing, and the specter of fear that is caused by 
possible no-cause evictions adds to that constant sense of insecurity and adversely affects millions of 
Oregonians. 
 
Please vote YES on HB2004 and keep safe and affordable housing accessible in Oregon. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Todd Gleason 
Portland, OR 


